
DECEMBER 19, 2024 
ARIZONA MINING, MINERAL, AND NATURAL RESOURCES EDUCATIONAL 

MUSEUM ADVISORY COUNCIL 
MEETING CANCELED 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Arizona 
Mining, Mineral, and Natural Resources Educational (AMMNRE) Museum Advisory 
Council and to the general public that the AMMNRE Museum Advisory Council meeting 
scheduled for December 19, 2024, has been canceled. 

The regular meeting of the AMMNRE Museum Advisory Council has been canceled since 
there would not have been a quorum. 


